
 

Transparency in Coverage – Access to Machine Readable Files 

 

The link below will direct you to the machine-readable files that are made available in 

response to the federal Transparency in Coverage Rule and includes negotiated service 

rates and out-of-network allowed amounts between health plans and healthcare 

providers.  

 

The machine-readable files are formatted to allow researchers, regulators, and 

application developers to more easily access and analyze data. 

 

https://bcbsil.com/asomrf?EIN=362229304 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__bcbsil.com_asomrf-3FEIN-3D362229304&d=DwMFAg&c=XZ23z4gewGBs_CIRO_VcyX5wUoOhfl91wVUAg8ZXgyU&r=u3atS8ZxxtPg6-5XitaaFSXhrbPnRHa0VJrCoUGnGdhjOZMUYyJ8Cm3E87Px7y7q&m=TRy1Hhr9pdRaK0fCBHfQZQSxG-6iWlLeflViHiOYPVXnZPgeosEAAfEgR5CwlTpd&s=q7mGJ8_LMkRjjYuJx6YObl4qLuvbNLk4OmCNZI9BDUI&e=

